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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Columbiana and Carroll Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Columbiana and Stark Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Stark and Columbiana Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Stark and Summit Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Summit and Stark Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Wayne, Summit and Medina Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Medina County, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Medina and Lorain Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1



 (

 (

 (

 (

 (

 (

 (

 (
 (

 ( (

 (

 (

Western
Reserve Land
Conservancy

Carlisle
Preservation

Indian Hollow
Reservation and
Sheldon Woods

Midview Soccer 
League Complex

82

83

84

85

86

87

88
89909192

93
94

Projection: NAD83, UTM Zone 17N US Survey Feet, Grid North.  Data Sources:  ESRI, SPECTRA, TRC

±
0 1 2

Miles

Created: 11/16/2015 

V:\
PR

OJ
EC

TS
\AU

GU
ST

A\S
PE

CT
RA

\Ne
xus

\Fig
ure

_8_
4_1

_N
EX

US
Pu

blic
_La

nds
.mx

d

 ( Milepost (1 Mile) 
Proposed NEXUS Mainline Pipeline
Proposed TGP Interconnect

_̂ Proposed Meter Stations
Proposed Compressor Sites
County Boundary

Public Land and Designated Recreation, Scenic or other Areas
County
Federal
Municipal
Private
State

WOOD

WAYNE

LENAWEE

STARK
WAYNE

WASHTENAW

HURON

MONROE

LORAINHENRY

MEDINA

SUMMIT

FULTON

COLUMBIANA

LUCAS

CARROLL

SANDUSKY

ERIE

OHIO

MICHIGAN

Page 9 of 26

Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lorain County, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lorain, Erie and Huron Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Huron and Erie Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Erie County, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Erie and Sandusky Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Sandusky County, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Sandusky County, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Sandusky and Wood Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Wood and Lucas Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Henry, Fulton and Lucas Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Fulton and Lucas Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Fulton and Lucas Counties, OH

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lenawee County, MI

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lenawee County, MI

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lenawee and Monroe Counties, MI

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Lenawee, Monroe and Washtenaw Counties, MI

Figure 8.4-1
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Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 
Washtenaw County, MI

Figure 8.4-1



 (

 (

 (

 (

 (

 (

 (
_̂

South
Hydro
Park

North
Hydro Park

The Ponds at Lakeshore
Disc Golf Course

MR04
(DTE/Willow
Run)

WA
SH

TE
NA

W
WA

YN
E

249

250

251

252

253

254

255

Projection: NAD83, UTM Zone 17N US Survey Feet, Grid North.  Data Sources:  ESRI, SPECTRA, TRC

±
0 1 2

Miles

Created: 11/16/2015 

V:\
PR

OJ
EC

TS
\AU

GU
ST

A\S
PE

CT
RA

\Ne
xus

\Fig
ure

_8_
4_1

_N
EX

US
Pu

blic
_La

nds
.mx

d

 ( Milepost (1 Mile) 
Proposed NEXUS Mainline Pipeline
Proposed TGP Interconnect

_̂ Proposed Meter Stations
Proposed Compressor Sites
County Boundary

Public Land and Designated Recreation, Scenic or other Areas
County
Federal
Municipal
Private
State

WOOD

WAYNE

LENAWEE

STARK
WAYNE

WASHTENAW

HURON

MONROE

LORAINHENRY

MEDINA

SUMMIT

FULTON

COLUMBIANA

LUCAS

CARROLL

SANDUSKY

ERIE

OHIO

MICHIGAN

Page 26 of 26

Public Land and Designated 
Recreation, Scenic, or Other Areas 

Crossed by or within 0.25 miles 
of the NEXUS Project 

Washtenaw and Wayne Counties, MI

Figure 8.4-1
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